
The Volunteer Spotlight is here to honor those who have gone above and beyond for Habitat for Humanity-MidOhio! Thank you 
to the individuals listed below for your amazing dedication and support of Habitat for Humanity-MidOhio. We are a better 
organization because of you! 
 
Habitat wants to give a special thanks to Ron Danals and Steve Campbell for their continued hard work, dedication, and service! 
 

 
 
Ron Danals: Member of Hilliard Adopt-a-House and House Lead 
 
When Ron started volunteering with Habitat eleven years ago, he was simply looking for something to do in his spare time.  
After thirty-seven years at Goodyear, Ron was a new retiree looking for a way to get involved.  With skills in the carpentry 
trade, Habitat for Humanity was the perfect fit.   
 
Ron started off as a volunteer with Hilliard Adopt-a-House.  After he gained a little experience, he began volunteering as a Crew 
Lead.  Over the past year, Ron stepped up as the House Lead on the Abdalle and Miyir family ReBuild home.  Dedicating almost 
four hundred hours to the project, Ron and his Adopt-a-House group have completely transformed a vacant house into a 
beautiful home for the eight member family.  Because of Ron’s hard work and commitment, the Abdalle and Miyir family now 
have the space for their large family to grow, play, and learn. 
 
Outside of Habitat, Ron likes to spend time in his workshop where he creates gifts like sleighs and wheelbarrows.  He is deeply 
involved with the Indian Run United Methodist Church where he takes on several different projects. 
 
Habitat staff, Hilliard Adopt-a-House volunteers, and a number of partner families are sincerely grateful to Ron for all he has 
done to help bring Habitat’s mission to life.  We thank you, Ron, for all that you do! 
 

 
 
Steve Campbell: ReStore Pick-Up Volunteer, ReStore Team Volunteer, and Home Construction Volunteer 
 
Steve is a talented man who has over twenty-seven years of construction experience.  He started volunteering with Habitat 
over five years ago and has lent a helping hand in several different areas of our organization.  He has volunteered as a ReStore 
Pick-Up helper, picking up donation items from around the community.  He has worked on a Habitat build site, putting his 
exceptional construction skills to work.  And, he has offered his talents around the ReStore, laying tile, putting up our projection 
screen, and taking on any other task assigned to him.  When asked what keeps him coming back to Habitat he said, “I have 
been blessed with many abilities, and I just want to share them.” 
 



Outside of Habitat, Steve works in heavy equipment operations and is blessed to have the ability to say he “loves his job.”  He is 
currently in a five week training program where he is learning about oil and gas drilling.  Steve has a wide range of hobbies, 
from building lamps and doll houses, to studying psychology.  He has two daughters and a five-year-old grandson. 
 
Steve has two words of advice for future Habitat volunteers, “have fun”!   
 
Habitat thanks Steve for his years of dedication, his wonderful talents, and his ability to have fun. 
 

 


